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The Township office is currently
closed, to the public, due to

COVID-19.
 

If you need assistance please
call 419.726.6621, Monday

through Friday 9:00 A.M. to 2:00
P.M., or email

office@washington-twp.com.
 

2020 Township Board Meetings
 

Due to COVID we ask the public
call in via Zoom. Meetings start at
6:00 P.M. unless otherwise noted.

 
FINAL MEETING WILL BE VIA
ZOOM and posted on the door

and on FACEBOOK
 

December 17th
 

The township office will be closed
11/26 and 11/27

 
Meeting minutes can be found on
our website at https://washington-

twp.com/meeting-minutes/

November Anniversaries
Heather Bacon 19 years

Leo Brittson  1 year
Drew Lasley 1 year
Mandy Miller 1 year

Kyle Montgomery 1 year
John Pocse 1 year

 
Links to COVID-19 Information and

Resources
 
 

Parks and Roads
Due to the new COVID restrictions
the shelter house is closed for rentals
through 2020.

Reminder to please pick up after your
dogs in the park and through out the
neighborhood.

Leaf picked up started and will
continue, as needed, through
December 23rd.

Police Department

The Police Department has been getting
calls from residents with blocked driveways
and mailboxes. Please be mindful not to
block driveways and mailboxes. Also, you
cannot park in your front yard.

Zoning

If you plan to add any new structure or alter
an existing structure on your property, you
must get a zoning permit. This includes
fences, pools, sheds, decks, room
additions, garages, etc. If you have
questions about something you are
planning, please call the Zoning Inspector



https://lucascountyhealth.com/coronavir
usupdates/

 
https://unemployment.ohio.gov/

 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/index.html
 

https://www.211unitedway.org/

Jim Binienda at 419.392.5381 or send an
email to zoning@washington-twp.com.

Information is also on the website at
https://washington-twp.com/zoning/

If you see blight or want to report a
zoning concern please contact Jim.

Congratulations to John
VanHersett on his

retirement!!

The Polar Express will be out and about this year but cannot stop for residents. The
truck will be at Cullen Park for the drive thru holiday procession on Sunday 12/6 at 6pm.
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